THE WHIFE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 25, 1979

The Right Honourable Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
Prime Minister
10, Downing Street

Dear Prime Minister:

I want to express my thanks for the wonderful
cooperation we are receiving here in London. I am very
much looking forward to meeting with Lord Carrington
tomorrow morning to brief him on the Middle East situation.

I haven't had the pleasure of seeing you since
the dinner at Henry Kissinger's during your last wvisit.
But I look forward to seeing you during your forthcoming
visit, should your schedule permit.

I follow with admiration your steadfast
determination and progress.

Personal Representative
of the President




